Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

61G15-18.020
Public Comment

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 40, No. 162, August 20, 2014 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The correction is needed to correct the rule approval date and the rule development publication date. The corrections are as follows:

DATE PROPOSED RULE APPROVED BY AGENCY HEAD: June 11, 2014

DATE NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE DEVELOPMENT PUBLISHED IN FAW: July 23, 2014

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2507 Callaway Road, Suite 200,Tallahassee, Florida 32399-55267
